
 

 
 

COVID-19 update 
Cyhoeddwyd / Issued 

25/03/2020 

 

No Visiting   

The health board has taken the decision to stop visiting to our 

hospitals. This decision has been made in the context of the 
Prime Minister’s announcement on social distancing. 

 
There should now be no visiting to any of our wards with the 

exception of a single birth partner in our birth centres and at the 
discretion of the ward sister at end of life. 

 
Patient laundry can be bagged and tagged and sent to the 

central laundry service if needed. Friends and family should not 
be bringing or collecting laundry from wards.  

 

 


